
PUBLIC NOTICE: Town of Newport, NH

Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board will hold the following public
hearing:

on Tuesday, November 10, 2009 at 6:00 p.m.

the Selectmen's Room at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH:

2009-SPPP-002: The Zullo-Dauphin Group, LLC (Owner) and Robert Haight
(Agent) request preliminary review to make interior renovations of existing retail
building, improvements to building entrance and reduction of curb cut to improve access
and egress. The property is identified as Map 112 Lot 028 and is located at 239 Sunapee
Street in the Single Family (R-1) Zoning District.

ALL PLANS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING
DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS.


